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Starting the sales of MEIHOTECH’s Clipper and Clip from June 1, 2014 
 

 

May 15,2014 

 

 

Dear Hartco User and Potential New Customers, 

 

Some customers already understood that Stanley Fastening Systems would discontinue the 

production and sales of Clipper and Clip until May 31, 2014, with which we, as a partner in 

Japan, have been doing the business for 40 years.   

At the same time, the partnership under the Agreement will be finished after June 1, 2014.  

It is the time that MEIHOTECH starts our own Clipper / Clip business globally without 

“Hartco brand”, however, we never forget to continue the unchanged service / support or 

furthermore to customers who have been using Hartco products.  

Even after the date, we will be pleased to serve you our quantity products with the best 

service for all our valued customers. 

If you still have anything unclear, please feel free to ask us by return.  

E-mail address :  Export-Department@meihotech.co.jp 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Yasunari Mochizuki  

Manager 

Export Dept. 

MEIHOTECH INC. 
 


